Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/21/2023 6:22:57 PM

First name: Bryce Last name: Moeller Organization:

Title:

Comments: Hello all. I just wanted to write you and say how important it is to keep riding areas open. These areas are a big part of are riding community. Amd snowmobile is a big deal to are community. I have been riding sense I was 3 and I'm now 25 now. I ride with my family my hole life and it has grown use closer. Me and my dad are like best friends and share lot of memories here. Mostly though I believe it keeps people in a postive sport. Specially at a young age. If kids are getting out enjoying these ares there not at home bored or getting into trouble I town. I can not tell you home many times growing up on Monday at school me and my friends told snowmobiles stories and the other kids had MIP stories. Kids that grow up snowmobiling in these area grow to appreciate nature amd all its beauty even more. Threw snowmobiling ot gets kids to get a peace of pride and they fall in love with it. After school I've seen many of my friends and myself successful in are work force just so we can make more money to buy snowmobiles.

To leave riding area open to have better riding is what will help use keep a postive community for years to come. People that live in Montana live here to get put in the woods with there family to enjoy it. These are the good friends and Neighbors that we all share. This will have the next generation to push and have a good pative impact on the community and the future of northwest America